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Comments: I  want to express my concern that the proposed Foothills Landscape Project does not allow the

public to use the NEPA process for sites being considered for logging, chemical treatment and road building.

Public involvement in past projects have resulted in an average of 243 acres per year of some of our most critical

habitat from being destroyed.  

 We want to continue to enjoy these intact forests by hiking, wildlife viewing and experiencing wildness.  These

forests are not city parks and should be treated as such.   Building more roads for easy access, using excess

chemicals and excessively thinning trees will turn our forests into overly manipulated areas and ruin the

experience that people look to forests to provide.

 


